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31st October 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have been very lucky to have been chosen to receive reflectors for the 

‘Safe and Seen in Suffolk’ campaign. We have told the children in assembly 

today about the campaign. The children have been told to attach the 

reflectors to their coats or bags so that they can be seen by drivers when out 

and about. The campaign has been launched today with Radio Suffolk and 

Public Health to coincide with the clocks which changed on 30th October.  

Please encourage your child to wear the reflector as we feel it is very 

important to support the ‘Safe and Seen in Suffolk’ campaign. As part of this 

campaign we will be holding a ‘Brightness Day’ to reinforce this importance of 

being ‘Safe and Seen’, a separate letter will follow soon about this event.  

Thank you again for your support, 

Miss Jones and the JRSOs.  


